
Term 3 2022 
Our WNPS students are well underway in creating some wonderful art pieces for 

Term 3! We have loved seeing the level of enthusiasm our   students are bringing 

to class each week. Let’s see what is happening in each year level! Make sure to 

check out the new displays in the office!  

WHAT’S ON IN ART  

Junior School– Art In Literature 
In Term 3, students are studying Art In Literature. We are exploring some of our favourite authors and illustrators such 

as Alison Lester, Jeannie Baker and Nick Bland. We are learning about the different steps and techniques these illustra-

tors use to create illustrations that we love to look at and read about. Below are some photos of the prep, grade 1 and 

grade 2 students creating their first art piece for the term,    inspired by Alison Lester’s ‘Are We There Yet?’.  

 

 Grade 3/4– Collage 
Our Grade 3/4 students have been studying the artist and 

illustrator/author Jeanie Baker this term. Jeannie uses col-

lage to create each of her illustrations. Each piece/picture 

is so lifelike that they look like photographs of actual plac-

es. Over the course of the term, we will be experimenting 

with 3 styles of collage; paper, found objects and food. Stu-

dents have written a story and each of their collages will be 

used as illustrations for their story. 

 

 

 

 

 

Items that would be greatly appreciated!  

We would love for any dried food pantry items you no 

longer need to assist with the Grade 3/4 collage pieces. 

Items such as rice, lentils, split peas, barley and pasta 

would be amazing!  

Art Team 

Laura Attrill and Steph Clarke 

Grade 5/6– Animation 

Our Grade 5/6 students are very excited to be working on 

Stop Motion Animation after our excursion to ACMI last term. 

In small groups, they have planned a story that they will be 

making into an animation. The school has purchased iPad 

stands and the app ‘Stop Motion Studio Pro’ to help our stu-

dents make the best animations possible. Last week they be-

gan designing and creating their background scenes and we 

will begin making paper characters in the coming weeks. We 

cant wait to share the finished animations at the end of the 

term! 

 

Australian Animal Stencil Collage 


